
  Town of Canterbury 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

June 16, 2014 

 

Selectmen present:  Bob Steenson, Cheryl Gordon, George Glines 

 

The meeting called to order at 9:05 am 

 

Sumner Dole was present to discuss the care of the trees in the center and a recent bid that was 

received from Bartlett Tree Service. He does not recommend fertilization of trees and suggested 

that clarification was needed on the suggested pruning of the trees.  He did recommend that the 

trees be cabled. 

 

Sumner would like the Board of Selectmen to consider a tree warden. Selectmen will discuss 

with Conservation Commission. 

 

Fire Chief Peter Angwin was present.   

 

Pete reported that the command vehicle is on the road.  Pete has been in contact with LGC 

regarding personnel training.  

 

Pete stated that the Fire Department is set for the Fourth of July Celebration. 

 

Jason Barry was present for exit interview. 

 

Selectmen thanked him for his service to the Town. 

 

Hugh Fifield was present to discuss Cemetery mowing. 

 

Police Chief John LaRoche was present.  John reported that the new Police Vehicle will be in 

soon. No major issues. 

 

Minutes of June 2
nd

 were reviewed.  Bob made a motion to approve the minutes as amended.  

Cheryl seconded the motion.  All in favor by roll call, motion passed. 

 

Accounts Payable, Welfare Manifests, were signed. 

 

Selectmen reviewed action item list. 

 

Bob and George voted to have Cheryl represent the Town of Canterbury at the Bridge Bid 

opening in Boscawen on Wednesday June 18
th
, 2014. All in favor by roll call, motion passed. 

 

There being no further business to discuss Bob made a motion to adjourn at 11:20 am. George 

seconded the motion. All in favor by roll call, motion passed. 

Cheryl Gordon 

For the Board of Selectmen 


